
PP SEN Induction and Development Group Meeting One 16-11-22 

Induction An induction session was held which provided: 

• an overview of senior cycle reform,  

• the role of the NCCA and  

• the role of the development group in terms of development of 
an SEN programme at senior cycle  

The group introduced themselves and gave a brief synopsis of their 
areas of expertise 

Plan of Work Discussions were had in relation to the L1/L2 LP and how this would 
inform the new modules at senior cycle. A focus on the modules being 
student centred was highlighted and that all modules would be 
informed by research 

Early Enactment Review The Education Officer gave a brief outline on the Review of the L1/L2 LP 
and shared some emerging themes 

Issues going Forward The group shared their experiences of working with students with SEN 
in mainstream and in special schools. They highlighted issues around 
flexible approaches to learning and teaching and assessment and the 
role of the community in supporting such a programme 

Next Steps Next Meeting 11-1-23 
The Chair brought the meeting to a close and reiterated the valuable 
work the group were now engaged in. He highlighted that this piece of 
work would inform the whole SC redevelopment process. The Chair 
asked the group to bring specific issues from the own context to the 
next meeting for discussion. 

  

 


